
Minutes of Brandesburton parish council meeting held on Monday, 12 August 2019 at 7:00pm 
in the Methodist Church School room.  
 
Present: Mr. Olsen (chair), Miss. Coates, Mr. Atkinson, Mrs. Mossford, Mrs. Lawson,  
Mrs. Whitfield, Mrs. Hale, Mr. Stones, Mrs. Wardle 
 
Apologies: Mrs. Richardson, Mr. Richardson 
 

1. Planning applications: 
19/02270/PLF – Mr. Paul Butler - Erection of a replacement dwelling at Moor Edge Hall, 
Moortown Road, Brandesburton – No objections to the application 
 
19/02336/TPO – Mr Ian Sayner - TREE PRESERVATION ORDER - BRANDESBURTON PARK - 1976 
(REF. 472): Fell Oak tree due to safety concerns at Burton Lodge Hotel, Starcarr Lane, Redwood 
Drive, Brandesburton – Support the tree officer’s recommendations 
 
19/02377/PLB – Mr Guy Marshall - Construction of dormer windows to front and rear, 
installation of a rooflight to front to create additional living accommodation and construction of 
internal staircase at first floor at 2 Brandesburton Hall, Redwood Drive, Brandesburton – No 
objections to the application. Support the conservation officer’s recommendations. 
 
19/02376/PLF – Mr Guy Marshall - Construction of dormer windows to front and rear and 
installation of a rooflight to front to create additional living accommodation at                                        
2 Brandesburton Hall, Redwood Drive, Brandesburton - No objections to the application. 
Support the conservation officer’s recommendations. 
 
2. Brandesburton playpark funding update: 
Mrs. Hale provided an update on the grant funding application for new playpark equipment.  
Angela Peace from Mondegreen had been out to meet with Mrs. Hale to look at the playpark 
and Angela agrees that t he playpark equipment needs to be replaced. At the present moment 
there is insufficient funding available from Mondegreen but this should change by the month 
end. Hopefully the parish council will hear very soon as to how much grant funding has been 
awarded to replace the equipment. Mrs. Hale had previously applied for £60,000 but this figure 
could change. Mrs. Hale is going to apply to the National Lottery on behalf of the parish council 
for funding to pay for a MUGA. This will cost in the region of £10,000. There is a 6-week lead 
time with the supplier but the parish council are hopeful that the work can be completed by the 
end of Autumn. A quote has been received from Humberside Security Services to supply CCTV 
equipment. 2 further quotes are to be obtained.  
 
Date of next meeting: Monday, 9 September 2019 at 7:00pm in the Methodist Church 
schoolroom. 
 
As there was no further business the meeting closed at 7:25pm.  
 


